

# PRE- K KIDS Learning Center

Visit us at: <a href="www.prekkidslearningcenter.com">www.prekkidslearningcenter.com</a>



# October 2025 Shenango Newsletter

### **Themes**

<u>Infants</u>-Body Awareness, Responding to Caregiver, Noticing through Senses, Developing Curiosity, Displaying Interest

<u>Young Toddlers</u> - Body Awareness, Responding to Others, Developing Curiosity

Older Toddler and Preschool - Curious Me, Getting to Know Each Other, A Mosaic of Friends, I Can Help, You Can Help!

# Birthdays!

10/3 Audrey W. Georgia G. 10/4 10/7 Kaylee J. Willow W. 10/9 10/11 Katherlyn N. 10/11 Cameron A. Alexander N. 10/13 Rowan H. 10/13 Miss MaryBeth 10/13 10/14 Ava W. 10/14 David W. Miss Jennifer 10/17 Ethan P. 10/30



# Field Trip

Cheeseman Farm October 2,2025 9:30 am to Noon



This is for our Preschool and Pre-K Counts classrooms. Your child must be 3 and potty trained.

Payments for the field trip will be posted to your account after the field trip.

## Reminders

No Pre-K Counts class on Monday
October 13<sup>th</sup>.

Pre-K Kids Learning Center will be closed
November 27<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup>

# Google Review

We are asking all families to participate in our google review.

For easy access, please use the bar code below. Thank you.





# PRE- K KIDS Learning Center

00



/isit us at: <a href="www.prekkidslearningcenter.com">www.prekkidslearningcenter.com</a>
Contact us at: <a href="shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com">shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com</a>



## Life Steps October 29 & 30

This is a wonderful screening service for children under 3. Please make sure to return your permission forms to the office by Monday, October 20th.



#### October 15 & 16

The Keystone Blind Association will be here to do vision screenings for our Preschool and Pre-K Counts classrooms.



Please remember to bring weather appropriate clothing. Weather permitting, we will go outside daily. Please feel free to leave an extra jacket, gloves, and warm hat. Please remember to put your child's name on all items. This ensures your child has their own clothing.



We will be celebrating our annual Halloween Party on Friday, Oct. 31st from 9:30-12. Please send your child already dressed in their costume. You may bring extra clothes so we can change them after our party is over.

Please send a store-bought treat that is age appropriate for your child's age group. Please remember that treats with nuts, peanut butter, popcorn, or homemade treats are not permitted.

For your child's classroom count, please ask the teacher or call the office

Thank you!



## Hayride



During our Halloween party, we will be having our annual hayride, weather permitting.

You will be receiving a permission slip by the 17th. Anyone under two will be unable to participate. Please make sure to return it to the office by Tuesday, October 28th

Thank you, Mr. Miller!

#### Candle Fundraiser

Thank you everyone that participated in the candle sale. The profit we make from this sale will go to new classroom equipment. I will message you on ProCare when the candles arrive.

Thank you for all your support!

